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25/11/24

Dear All, 
It is time for us to appoint 10 new ambassadors to join our team. This is an important job and we are looking for children aged 8+ who are going to be responsible, committed to and enthusiastic about the role, who will act as positive role models and a support to the rest of the school.
If you would like to apply, please complete the attached application and submit it by Friday 29th November either by email to deputy@waterlooprimaryschool.co.uk in paper form for the attention of Mrs Maciver.
You can discuss this with an adult and get help should you need/wish to, as this is not a writing test, but an opportunity for you to tell us what skills you have that would make you a great ambassador. If you would prefer to answer the questions orally and video it that is also acceptable.
Applicants will be shortlisted and those shortlisted will be interviewed by a small panel of existing ambassadors and myself.
All parts of the process will be scored to ensure that it is fair to all. 
The successful applicants will be notified and will participate face to face training in Morecambe on Wednesday 11th December.
If you have applied before and are still interested, then we would love you to apply, as some of our best ambassadors have applied more than once before being successful.
Good luck and thank you in advance for taking the time to complete an application.
Mrs Maciver
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Application for Anti-Bullying Ambassador Role – 2024

Name _________________________________  Class ____________________________

1. Why would you like to be an anti-bullying ambassador?
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
1. Tell us about yourself. Why do you think that you would make a good ambassador?

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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